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SHIELD-BRITE CORPORATION

SHIELD-BRITE S-350

Contains Thiabendazole to Control Mold and Decay on Apples

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:
          Thiabendazole  0.2%

REGISTRATION NO. 13985 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CAUTION FLAMMABLE

Read the label before using

CAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

PRODUCT OF USA

CONTENTS: 203.3 LITERS

Do not take internally.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin and
clothing. 

First Aid:  If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If
in eyes flush with water from 5 to 10 minutes and get medical
attention.

Decontamination and Disposal:  Do not re-use empty drum.  Send
drum to reconditioner for reconditioning or bury in a non-crop,
non-grazed area away from water supplies, or deliver to an
approved landfill site in accordance with municipal requirements.

P.O. BOX 519
KIRKLAND, WASHINGTON

98033 USA
(206) 827-8717



CANADIAN AGENT:
Joseph Chan

4151 Bona Vista
Richmond, B.C.

DIRECTIONS

SHIELD-BRITE is ready-to-use.  Do not dilute with water or mix
with any other substance.

Apply to fruit as a spray with SHIELD-BRITE applicator at a rate
of 1 liter/ 600 kg. of fruit.

Applicator systems should be flushed with fresh water at the end
of each day's operation.

Use RESTORE to remove dried SHIELD-BRITE residues from brushes
and equipment.

WARNING:  FLAMMABLE

Keep away from heat and open flames.

SHIELD-BRITE coatings are applied to appreciably improve display
appearance and control mold and decay on apples.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a product under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label



information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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